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Mr Costas Kadis
Commissioner for Fisheries and Oceans 
Rue de la Loi 200, 1049 Brussels

CC:
Ms Charlina Vitcheva
Director-General, DG MARE
Rue Joseph II 99, 1049 Brussels

Brussels, X X 2024	Comment by Pedro Reis Santos (MAC): Status: Draft joint letter to be considered by the ExComs of the 11 ACs. 

Background: 
There was agreement among the AC Secretariats about the relevance of a joint letter to Commissioner Kadis. The aim is to highlight the relevance of the ACs and to encourage the continuation of the annual roundtable dialogues. 

The letter is to be submitted once the appointment of the new Commissioner is confirmed by the EP. 

In terms of explanations about the ACs, information from our joint EMD brochure is used. As for priorities, references are made to the priorities described in the mission letter. 

Detailed references to these or other priorities are not included, in order to avoid a very extensive letter as well as protracted approval processes across the 11 ACs. 

Besides the joint letter, each AC remains able to send individual letters highlighting in more detail their specific priorities. 
Subject: 	Congratulatory letter from the Advisory Councils on the parliamentary approval of the Commissioner for Fisheries and Oceans

Dear Commissioner Kadis,
The eleven Advisory Councils would like to congratulate you on your recent parliamentary approval as Commissioner for Fisheries and Oceans, which highlighted your commitments to secure EU food sovereignty, to lead global efforts to restore the health of the world's ocean, and to support coastal communities. 
As foreseen in Article 43 of the Common Fisheries Policy Regulation, the Advisory Councils are stakeholder-led organisations composed of representatives of the fisheries and aquaculture value chain (e.g., primary producers, processors, retailers, trade unions) and Other Interest Groups (e.g., environmental and development NGOs, recreational fishers) providing advice to the European Commission and the Member States on matters related to the management, and the socio-economic and conservation aspects of fisheries and aquaculture. 
The Advisory Councils remain available to provide you with consensus advice, covering all EU sea basins, external waters, aquaculture production, and the supply chain, to assist in the implementation of your mission. In line with your mission letter, in the upcoming period, the Advisory Councils will work on the implementation and evaluation of the Common Fisheries Policy, the European Oceans Pact, long-term competitiveness and sustainability, access to external waters, international governance, marine spatial planning, research and innovation, and the Climate Adaptation Plan, among many other priorities. 
The Advisory Councils aim for a close collaboration with you and your Cabinet. In that sense, we hope that the practice established by your predecessor of annual roundtable discussions will continue, while remaining available for further joint and individual opportunities to exchange. We also remain available to assist you in the organisation of the planned Fisheries and Oceans Dialogues across the Union and in the preparation of the 2040 Vision for Fisheries. 
We look forward to working with you on the EU’s fisheries and oceans policy. In case of further questions, we invite you to contact our Secretariats.
Your sincerely, 
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